
The Senat of the Sta e Ne a PS ire
107 North Main Street, Concord, N.H. 03301-4951

NHPUC JD jQ~I~ F’~
July 10, 2015

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail to.

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Investigation ofMerrimack Station Scrubber Project and Cost Recovery, Docket
No. DEl 1-250; Determination Regarding PSNH’s Generation Assets, Docket No. DE 14-238

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed the original and seven (7) copies of our testimony in this matter. We’d
respectfully ask the Commission to please kindly refer to pages 16-17 of our testimony for
reco endations to consider in the short-term.

Thank you for your time and attention.

a,
Senator Dan Feltes
Senate District 15

Senator Jeb Bradley
Senate District 3

cc: Service List via electronic mail


